
Celebrate family and friends…

…Support canine epilepsy research
Please give blood and make a donation to support continued research.

Both are still needed until the day we have a screening test. 
Thank you for your help.

Tobyʼs Foundation- Making Tracks to Defeat Canine Epilepsy!
For information and instructions on how to submit a blood sample go to 

 www.tobysfoundation.org/samples.htm. To make a donation go to
www.tobysfoundation.org/Donors.htm or send donations to: 

Tobyʼs Foundation, Inc., PO Box 7321, Laguna Niguel, CA 92607. 
Your gift is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. 

Please check with your employer for a matching gifts program.

For the latest information visit www.tobysfoundation.org
Email tobysfoundation@tobysfoundation.org or call 949-455-7842

Sign up at our website today to receive “Toby s̓ AussiE-Updates” newsletter and stay informed.
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